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 Stoney Lane
 Cauldon
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 ST10 3EP
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Submission: Objection
Comments: I am writing on behalf of my wife and myself to strongly object to the proposed planning 
application above.

        We have lived here for 20 years during which time we have enjoyed uninterrupted views as far as the
Mermaid up past Upper Elkstone, the view being the main reason for buying the house. We feel that the siting
of the caravans and the rather excessive lambing shed will completely ruin the said view. There are already
several caravan sites in the area and don't see the need for another one as I'm sure the proposed 2 will soon be
added to, this will put extra pressure on local services and could cause increased noise and light pollution, but at
the moment I cannot see that one additional caravan is going to make any significant difference to local tourism.
So our main objection to the proposal is to the blocking of our view.
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